
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Notification . October 2021 Rail 

Gawler Rail 

Electrification Project 

Barnet Road level crossing works 

postponed 
 

As part of the Gawler Rail Electrification Project, please be advised that 

the temporary closure of the Barnet Road level crossing to undertake 

overhead wiring works has been postponed due to poor forecasted 

weather conditions. 

The works, which were scheduled to commence from 9pm Wednesday, 

13 October 2021, will now be rescheduled to a later date. The project 

team will provide prior notification when the date of the closure and works 

are confirmed.  

If you have any questions or would like to speak to a member of the 

project team, please phone on 1300 080 834 or email to 

dit.gawlerelectrification@sa.gov.au 

Kind regards 

Gawler Rail Electrification Project Team 

#17851465 
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